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Year 6 Leavers Hoodies (with free 
T-shirt) 

Cost £14 
DEADLINE :  

23rd November 2018 
No further orders can be taken 

once the order has been sent to the 
manufacturer 

SCHOOL MILK FOR SPRING TERM 
(JANUARY 2019—EASTER 2019) 

 
Milk orders need to be with the school 
office by December13th 2018.  Cost is 

£15.34 for the whole term. 
 

Payment can be made online via the 
school gateway, or cash / cheque to the 

office. 
 

If your child is entitled to Free School 
Milk this MUST still be ordered. 

 
Any queries please contact the office 

 
WEDNESDAY 12TH DECEMBER 2018 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH DAY 
Christmas lunch will be served on this 
day for all pupils from Reception—Year 
6. The cost is £2.40 unless your child  

receives free school meals or is in 
Years Reception—Year 2. 

The meat option will be turkey,  
potatoes, veg, sausage and stuffing 
and there will be a vegetarian option 

of quorn fillet, and chocolate rice 
crispie cake for pudding.  There will be 

enough dinner for all children so no 
pre-ordering is required.  

We shall be serving orange/
blackcurrant juice to the children so 
please let either the office or your 

class teacher know if you do not want 
your child to have this.   
Water will be available. 

 
NO “P” OPTION THIS DAY 

  

Year 6 JCA next payment of 
£100 is over due.  Please ensure 

payment is made ASAP.   
Many thanks.  

Can you please ensure that no  
bicycles/scooters etc are ridden 
on the school site especially in 

the playgrounds before and after 
school.  This applies to all 
younger siblings as well.   

CHILDREN IN NEED: This 
year Creswick School 

raised £375.21 which will 
be sent to the Children in 

Need Charity.  Many 
thanks to all who  

contributed. 



 

 

 
OPEN MORNING FOR RECEPTION / NURSERY 2019 

Deadline for applications for Reception are 15th January 2019, the online  
application system opened on 5th November at  

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/admissions 
 

*********** 
Nursery applications forms for September 2019 can be obtained from the 
school office.   Date of Birth is : 1st September 2015—31st August 2016  

Deadline for applications are 28th March and places will be offered on 1st April 
2019 

GREAT NEWS! We've just been paid! Thank you to all our supporters for helping us to raise 
£44.95 in FREE donations for Creswick PTA - Welwyn Garden City. Remember to keep shop-

ping via #easyfundraising when doing all your #BlackFriday and #Xmas shopping. To find out 
more, visit https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/paid 

BEECH & LIME CLASSES: 
Please add the following dates and times to your calendar: 

 
Xmas Production Beech  6th December  @ 2pm/7th December @ 9.30am 
Xmas Production Lime   6th December @ 9.30am/7th December @ 2pm 
 

All parents/carers welcome 

YOUR FUTURE. THEIR FUTURE 
HERTFORDSHIRE TEACHER RECRUITMENT EVENTS 

  
Get into Teaching : Saturday January 19th (9.30am—1pm) Letchworth, North and East Herts 

Herts Teacher Recruitment Fair : Saturday February 9th, Watford, South and West Herts 
Herts Teacher Recruitment Fair : Saturday March 23rd, Letchworh, North and East Herts 

Hertfordshire Teacher Recruitment Fair : Saturday May 11th, Cheshunt, Central and East Herts 

100 CLUB LOTTERY: Registration has been extended to 27th November! Open to 
all staff, parents and family and friends over 18. The PTA will be outside the office on 
Friday for any questions or if you want to sign up. £1 a month will help raise funds for 

your school and you could win up to £50 every month.  You've got to be in it to win it!! 

Thank you as always for your continued support!  

 Are you a parent of a child/young person aged under 18? If so, did you know that Hertfordshire 
County Council’s Public Health team can provide advice and guidance to support you with your 

child’s health and wellbeing? To better understand your needs and how we can reach you, we 
would be very grateful if you could let us know your thoughts by completing our short survey, 

which should take no more than 3 minutes of your time.  

Please use the following link to access the survey: https://surveys.hertfordshire.gov.uk/s/11XAJ/ 
The survey is open now and will close on Friday 23rd November 2018.   

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/paid

